
Project Update 
April 2, 2025 

Contract: 24TW-CTS-08CWD 
Start Date: December 9, 2024 
End Date: October 31, 2025 

In November 2024, the City of Toronto distributed a Construction Notice for watermain cleaning and 
relining work. The original scope of work was planned to take place on Dalbeattie Avenue, 
Farnsworth Drive, Lockerbie Avenue, Deerhurst Avenue and Kames Avenue. Work is also 
taking place on Queenslea Avenue between Pelmo Crescent and Langside Avenue. 

The work area will now also include: 
• Pelmo Crescent between Kames Avenue and Longview Drive.
• A portion of Longview Drive for a bout 100 metres south of Pelmo Cresent.

Please see a map of the updated work area below. 

This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Works Program to renew Toronto's aging 
infrastructure, improve water distribution and reduce the risk of watermain breaks.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

REMAINING WORK TO BE DONE 
Construction crews will: 
• Conduct preliminary investigative work including pre-condition surveys
• Excavate pits in the road to access the watermain;
• Install a temporary water supply system and attach your house/building to the supply;
• Clean and structurally reline the existing watermain;
• Replace any City-owned water service pipes that do not meet City standards (from the watermain

to the private property line); and
• Remove the temporary water supply and restore all work areas with asphalt, concrete or grass.

Watermain cleaning and relining 
on your street 



 

 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION                                                                                         
• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the 

impacts. We appreciate your patience.  
• Property owners should remove items such as landscaping and/or decorative objects located within 

City property limits (boulevard). If you have a sprinkler system within the boulevard, please contact 
the Field Ambassador (see contact information at the bottom of this notice).  

• Work in the boulevard in front of homes and commercial properties is expected. This work includes 
removing and replacing a portion of driveways, municipal sidewalks and grassed boulevards, where 
necessary.  

• The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property. 
NEED MORE INFORMATION?                      

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 24TW-CTS-08CWD.  

Field Ambassador 416-508-3164, TorontoWMrehab@wsp.com 
(7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, closed weekends) 

Deaf, Hard of Hearing  
Hearing Impaired Service 
                                      

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 
Dial 711 (24/7) More info: toronto.ca/711 

General inquiries 3-1-1 (7 days a week, 24 hours a day) 

Website toronto.ca/South-Weston   

 
 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

mailto:TorontoWMrehab@wsp.com
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/accessibility-human-rights/accessibility-at-the-city-of-toronto/711-relay-service/
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/ward-5-york-south-weston/
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